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Dear Parents/Guardians

We would be most grateful if those of you who pick up your sons on the southbound side
of Exeter Street near The Vets Company (123 Exeter Street) would do so in a safe place
away from The Vets Company's premises.

We have been informed that at present a large number of boys congregate outside this
Practice after school waiting to be collected, which has an unsettling effect upon many of
the animals in their care and indeed upon some of their clients too, who may be
struggling to come to terms with difficult diagnoses for their pets. We would therefore be
grateful if you would observe these sensitivities and arrange to pick your son up
elsewhere on Exeter Street, but of course where it is safe and legal to do so.

Yours faithfully
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Justin Moore
Bursar
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